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In May 1989, an environmental administrator from the Department of Transportation inquired about using 
a portion of Canal 18 as a mitigation area. Detailed engineering design, opportunities for public input and 
permitting followed.  DOT started project construction in January 1991. They completed the $100,000 
project in January 1992. The project added more than two acres of new saltwater wetlands, more than 
twenty-eight hundred linear feet of restored Limestone Creek, a small area of preserved/partially restored 
freshwater marsh and revegetated upland area. The total project revegetated over 1,500 linear feet of 
Canal 18 right-of-way. FDOT removed an extensive area of exotic vegetation as part of this project.  
District staff assisted Jupiter Landings in formulating a maintenance plan for the Right-of-way adjacent to 
their development, part of the DOT mitigation area. Jupiter Landings homeowners are implementing this 
plan.   
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